
 

 

21 February 2022 

 

Request for Extension of Voluntary Suspension 
 

The Manager  
Market Announcements Office  
Level 40, Central Park,  
152-158 St George's Terrace  
Perth WA 6000 
 
Comet Resources Ltd (Comet or the Company) (ASX:CRL), requests a voluntary suspension of its 
securities pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2. The voluntary suspension is requested in connection 
with a material acquisition.  

The Company requests that the voluntary suspension be effective immediately and remain in place 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 28 February 2022 or when the 
anticipated announcement is released to the market.  

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted.  

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Comet Resources Limited. 

ENDS 

For further information please contact:  
MATTHEW O’KANE 

Managing Director 

  (08) 6489 1600 

  comet@cometres.com.au  

  cometres.com.au 

  Suite 9, 330 Churchill Avenue Subiaco WA 6008 

  PO Box 866 Subiaco WA 6904 
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